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8th April 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Re: Year 1 trip to Cannon Hall Farm – Tuesday 3rd June 

To link to our Science units in Year 1 we have planned a visit to Cannon Hall Farm.  The focus of our 

visit will be identifying and grouping animals and thinking about their different characteristics.  

We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 9:00am and returning by the end of the day. To cover 

the cost of the trip and coach, we are asking for a contribution of £24.00 per child.  

Parental voluntary contributions are welcomed for this visit. However, the school reserves the right to 

cancel the visit should it consider the net cost after taking into account voluntary contributions, is 

uneconomic.  

Without making a contribution your child will not have consent to attend. All contributions should be 

paid via ParentMail by Friday 16th May.  

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch with them, or alternatively you can order one through the 

school office.  

Your child should attend in normal school uniform, wearing comfortable shoes. 

 

Kind regards,  

Miss S Hennigan  

(Year 1 Team)  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


